
Community of Practice 
Fact Sheet
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has established a Safe Streets and 
Roads for All (SS4A) community of practice (CoP) for SS4A grant recipients (i.e., 
political subdivisions of a State or territory, federally recognized Tribal 
governments, and metropolitan planning organizations).

The CoP is a part of FHWA’s SS4A Technical Assistance Center (TAC) and
will serve as an opportunity for SS4A grant recipients to share noteworthy
practices, resources, and solutions to advance roadway safety at the regional,
local, and Tribal levels.

What is my role in the CoP?
As a SS4A grant recipient, you play a 
foundational role in the CoP. While membership 
is voluntary, we strongly encourage you to 
attend regular meetings, provide your expertise 
and input on relevant matters, and share
content for the upcoming SS4A Clearinghouse 
website. FHWA will chair the CoP (set agenda 
items, schedule meetings, identify speakers,
etc.).

Why should I participate in the 
CoP?
The CoP is a unique opportunity to bring together 
SS4A grant recipients, spotlight the 
accomplishments you have made, and strategize as 
a group to improve roadway safety practices.

Read more about the benefits of the CoP on the
next page!

Which meetings should I attend?
You are invited to all CoP meetings. Annually,
this will include:

4

3

1

Virtual CoP meetings (each with guest speakers)

Virtual peer exchange meetings (each 
meeting will be topic specific)

In-person meeting (tentative)

When is the first meeting?
The first CoP meeting took place on 
November 29, 2023. During the virtual 
event, FHWA discussed the importance of
coalition building, hosted guest speakers, and 
provided an overview of next steps. If you 
missed it, please send an email to the address 
below to request a link for the recording.

Still have questions? Visit the SS4A website or email SS4A.FHWA@dot.gov

mailto:SS4A.FHWA@dot.gov


So, what exactly are the benefits of 
participating in the CoP?

Connect on Common Challenges
Share your roadway safety and grant-related challenges and 

successes to learn from and help fellow grant recipients!
Don’t travel this road alone; lean on your community for

support.

Build Your Network of Support
This community will foster relationships among members 
with similar interests, opening new ideas that will drive 

progress and support your roadway safety goals.

Improve Roadway Safety Outcomes
Leveraging your expertise and unique insight, we can 

work together to achieve zero deaths and
serious injuries on our roadways.

Still have questions? Visit the SS4A website or email SS4A.FHWA@dot.gov

Learn Practical Solutions
Looking for noteworthy practices? Eager to learn how other 
organizations maximized grant funding? Your CoP has 
hundreds of industry experts, with diverse experiences, who
can help answer questions you may have.
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